
From: Strauss, Robert L. 
Sent: 3/10/2011 5:36:26 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: dbr@cpuc.ca.gov (dbr@cpuc.ca.gov); Haine, Steven K. (SHI@cpuc.ca.gov) 

(steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Energy Data requests 

Erik, 

The 
procurement team has a couple data requests with Sharon Tatai. 
Donald Brooks and Steve Haine on my team are coordinating. Can you 
please see what can be done to expidit these? Getting these data quickly 
is important on a couple different levels. I appreciate your help. 
By the way, can you send me your phone number, for some reason its not in my 
system. 

Thanks. 

Bob 

Robert L. Strauss, 
Supervisor 

Electric Procurement and Resource 
Adequacy Section 

Energy Division 

California Public Utilities 
Commission 

415-703-5289 
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